
 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

In respect of recent press reports and relevant inquiry of the Hellenic Capital Market 

Commission and with the purpose of the provision of official information of the 

investment community, GEK TERNA S.A. and TERNA ENERGY S.A. note that as has 

been repeatedly mentioned by the Management of both companies in the context of 

numerous official occasions (most recent announcement on the 21st of February 

2024 Announcement 21.02.2024), TERNA ENERGY S.A. receives over time significant 

interest from major international investors. Each time this interest is evaluated and if 

there is any development to be announced, GEK TERNA S.A. and TERNA ENERGY S.A., 

as part of their standard policy for transparent and responsible communication with 

the entire investment community, will proceed in a timely manner to inform the 

investment community. 

 

Athens, 15.03.2024 

 

https://www.terna-energy.com/wp-content/uploads/2024/02/TE-ΑΝΑΚΟΙΝΩΣΗ-ENG.pdf

